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July 23, 1999 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms.  Juhli Selby: 
 
I want to thank you for introducing our facility to your product,  HEAT$AVR .  This 
product has given us amazing results of 15 to 22% savings in our natural gas consumption.  
At first, I must say that I was a bit skeptical of a product that’s invisible to the eye, and how 
the product forms an invisible blanket to trap the heat from escaping!  Well, it works!  And 
we are enjoying savings that will be calculated into the new budget. 
 
Thank you again, and I will look forward to the continued business in the future. 
 
 
Scott Seal 
Director of Engineering and Landscaping 


